
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

February 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are thrilled to invite you to our upcoming Art of Maths workshop on Wednesday 19th 

March. This promises to be a fantastic opportunity for you and your child to engage in a 

creative session that beautifully intertwines the concepts of art and mathematics. We believe 

that learning is fun, and what better way to celebrate this than by working together to create a 

stunning piece for our school display! 

 

Please find the timings for your class below: 

 

 

• Nursery and Reception: 2.00-3.00pm in classrooms 

• Years 1 & 2: 10.00-11.00am in the hall 

• Years 3 & 4: 1.00-2.00pm in the hall 

• Years 5 & 6: 2.00-3.00pm in the hall 

 

All the necessary equipment and instructions will be provided, allowing you to dive straight 

into exciting activities centered around the creativity of mathematics. We sincerely hope you 

can join us for this enjoyable event, as we know it will be a brilliant experience for both you 

and your children. 

 
Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr L Hollywell 
Year 4 Teacher 
Assistant Head Teacher 

 


